
Public Notice 
 

 The Catoosa County Board of Elections & Registration has 
canceled their March 12, 2024, regular meeting due to the 
Presidential Preference Primary/SPLOST election.  
 
The rescheduled meeting will be held on Friday, March 15, 
2024, at 4:00 p.m. The Board will meet after the regular 
meeting to accept or reject any provisional ballots issued in the 
3/12/24 Presidential Preference Primary/SPLOST Special 
Election and Certify the election. 
 
The location of the meeting will be held at the Freedom Center, 
5238 Evitt St. Ringgold, GA 30736. 
 

Publish date: Feb. 28, 2024 


